
Reception class newsletter 

Week ending 3rd March 2023 

World book day special! 

Reception class just love a story, so we decided to make 

World book day 2023 a really special occasion! We started 

our World book day activities a day early on Wednesday with 

our trip to Seven Stories, the National centre for children’s 
books. The children all dressed up as a favourite story 

character and the teachers dressed in their pyjamas to be 

‘The Midnight gang’. The children were super excited before 

they even got on the coach! 

At the centre we had time to explore before we had our story 

workshop. The staff told us all about the seven different 

types of story and then we developed our own stories based 

on Fluffy the penguin. We acted these stories out for 

everyone to watch. We read some of the ‘Mog’ books and 
the children loved listening to ‘The Queen’s knickers’! 

We want to thank our amazing parent helpers for all of their 

hard work on the day. We couldn’t have done it without you! 

 

 

 

 

 



The World book day fun continued on Thursday. Everyone  

dressed up again. We were lucky enough to have a visit from 

author Teresa Dewhurst who read her picture book ‘Slug’ to 
the class. How amazing to meet a real life author! We read 

loads of our favourite stories, made our own books and drew 

some fantastic illustrations. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday was book swap day. All of the children should have 

brought home a new book. If they didn’t, just catch one of 
the Reception team and we can sort this out for you. 

Friday was also our ‘Big Lent walk’ to raise money for CAFOD. 
As always, we think that Reception class were the most 

enthusiastic and energetic of all!  

 



What a busy week! The children have been amazing and have 

enjoyed every minute. We hope they all have a lovely 

peaceful weekend to recharge their batteries ready to start 

again on Monday! 

 

 


